
The BSA is targeting DFW businesses, 

accusing them of software piracy.  

Most  complaints come from ex-

employees and disgruntled vendors.  

If you’ve been “ratted on” for software 

piracy,  we can help. 

All work is protected by attorney 

privileges and is confidential.  Call Rob 

Scott for a free consultation.  

Beware of
rats!
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